Kevin Anderson vp

MEMBER FOR TAMWORTH

Mr Wayne Chaffey
President
Tamworth Regional Landcare Association Inc

Via email: wayne chaffey@yahoo.com.au

Dear Mr Chaffey L\SOX"‘S\

| am writing in relation to your letter on behalf of the Tamworth Regional Landcare
Association (TRLA) requesting the extension of the NSW Landcare Program beyond
June 2023.

As a member of the NSW Parliamentary Friends of Landcare and the TRLA, | assure
you | understand the outcomes of the extensive work that has been achieved by your
entire organisation to improve our environment.

To enable the success of the TRLA to continue, | have today written to the Minister
for Agriculture and Minister for Western NSW the Hon Dugald Saunders MP
requesting the extension of this program.

| will support this program in every way | can and will be in touch with you as soon as
a reply is received.

Yours sincerely

o abd

Hon Kevin Anderson MP

Member for Tamworth

Minister for Lands and Water
Minister for Hospitality and Racing
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